	Wequiock PTO MeetingAgenda

	April 27th  , 2017

	


6pm– 7pm



	

	Attendees:  Alyssa Udean, Erica Baeten, Amy Brown, Chrystl Wallace, Heather Borlee, Barbara Larsen, Carrie Linz, Angela Bertrand, Annie Selk, Joanna Wiitanen, Sarah Lange, Kelly Wunderlin and Maria Luke

	


	
	Agenda Item
	Discussion
	Action/Decision
	Responsible Person(s)
	Due Date

	
	Welcome

(5 mins)
	Introductions


	
	
	

	
	Review of events (15 mins)
	WildKAT Challenge

Book fair
	Committee meeting held on Tues, April 4th  

Overall the challenge went very well.  The STEM portion of the event, which was new this year, went very well.  Thank you’s have been sent out.  We still have a couple outstanding pledges but are doing better than prior years.  Presentation will be made at the ice cream social to present the money raised.  Money raised is used for next year’s funds.  Wish list items from the teachers will be included for next year’s budget:  supplies for AVR, literacy coach items, STEM supplies and EIE kit refills.  In addition, possibly put on a giving tree at the summer welcome event or school list. Additionally, discussion around having ‘room moms’ was discussed, we will review implementation of this for next school year.  A sign up sheet would be included in each of the classrooms at the welcoming event

End of year recap, dividing of earnings, next year dates, volunteers. 

Sandy was not able to attend, Sandy will provide an email with any updates and we will incorporate into the meeting noes.  Overall the event went well, we had a lot of volunteers, and funds raised were around $1400, $575 scholastic dollars.  Heather/Sandy will notify the teachers regarding their spending allotments based on the sales.  
	Amy

Sandy
	

	
	Upcoming Events

(10 mins)
	Upcoming events:

Teacher appreciation lunch/week

Ice Cream social/

YMCA field trip


	Tues, May 9th .Thank yous, donuts?

Event will be held 5/3.  Amy has ordered Wequiock Wildkat thank you envelopes and will distribute to each teacher will receive a stack for their use as well as some chocolate.
Heather will coordinate picking up lunch on Wednesday 5/3 and delivering it to the teachers.  

??? Scavenger hunt? Should we still get Dilly bars?

It was decided that we will not do the YMCA field trip, feedback from the groups was not as favorable (older kids wanted something different and younger kids enjoyed it).  It was decided to combine the ice cream social with the student council field day.  The PTO will sponsor a scavenger hunt and provide dilly bars (Heather will order dilly bars (172 kids, plus add teacher count), Barb will create a scavenger hunt).  

Check presentation of the Wildkat funds will be at 1:00.  Activities at 1:15, two stations at 30 min each, station 1: water games/kickball and station 2:  scavenger hunt/dilly bar.  Wear Wildkat t-shirts that day.  Joanna will send out the note to the school regarding the event.


	
	

	
	Fundraising events

(3  mins)
	 Chuck E Cheese
	Chuck E Cheese event raised $175.50

Rosatti’s may do school givebacks, we will get in touch with them for next year’s fundraising events.


	
	

	
	Board members for 2016-17 school year

 (5 mins)
	Open positions 
	President, Vice president have announced departure from the Committee for next year. Have a few parents interested. We will “vote” on this at May meeting. Chair and co-chair for book fairs also needed and New parent at large. Suggestions??

Please contact Heather if you know of anyone that is interested in filing one of the roles.   Voting for positions in May.  Teachers, please put in newsletters (send reminder note).

	Heather
	

	
	Yearbook
	Committee
	Anyone interested in helping.  We will meet once or twice.

Heather talked with April.  The order sheet is at the printer and will be sent out to students when it’s printed.  Heather, Amy and April got together on Sunday 4/28 to start working on the yearbook.  If anyone is interested in helping, please contact Heather or April Falish.
	April/Heather
	

	
	Additional Items
	
	Annie asked if they could review looking at other subscriptions as the Scholastic subscription doesn’t always fit in with their curriculum.  Annie will provide the new subscription and costs to the pto email box.  We will also review if we want cancel the subscription (let Cheri know asap) and then increase the monthly allotment for each teacher and they can decide what subscriptions, if any, they would like to utilize. 
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Facilitator: Heather Borlee


Recorder:Chrystl Wallace  												


Participants:  


Next Meeting: Thursday, May 18th , 6-7pm, - last meeting of the year.
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